
 

Summer Term - Week 38 

Probus Headliner 
Friday 14th June 2019  

Key Diary Dates 

 

Website www.probusschool.org.uk   

Wed 19th June - Maple Class Athletics at Par  

Wed 19th June - Rowan Class visit Minack 

Theatre 

Thurs 20th June - School Sports Day 12.00 

3.15 

Fri 21st June - Soccer Aid Fundraising event 

Mon 24th June -  Rugby Festival  - St Austell 

Rugby Club 

Weds 26th June - Reserve School Sports Day 

12.00 -  3.15 

Mon 1st July - EYFS New Parent Meeting 

5.30 

Tues 2nd July—Move up transition day 

Tues 2nd July - Roseland Year 6 Welcome 

          

  

@probusschool @aspireacademytrust @AspireAcademies 

Day 

Wed 3rd July - Oak -  Goblin Car Race Day  

Thurs 4th July - Y5 Transition Taster Day 

at The Roseland 

Thurs 4th July -  Little Acorns Leavers 

Sports Day 1.30—3.30 

Thurs 11th July - Little Acorns Reserve 

Leavers Sports Day 1.30 -  3.30 

Thurs 11th -  12th July -  Rowan Class 

Eden Residential  

Fri 12th July - PTA Disco 6.00-7.30 

Fri 19th July - Reports sent home 

Wed 24th July - Year 6 Leavers Service 

9.15—11.30 

Weds 24th July - Last day of term 1.30pm 

finish. 

Thurs 25th July - Inset day  

Weds 4th September - Inset day  

Thurs 5th September -  Autumn Term begins  
 

 Celebrations 

Weekly updates 

PE Kits  

 

PE Kit reminder: Your child’s 

PE Kit (shorts, t shirt and 

trainers) should be in school 

every day. At this time of year 

the children are practising for 

sports day and often outside 

doing activities. If your child 

does not have their PE Kit in 

school they will be required to 

wear spare kit.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

Sports News   

 

Cross Country  
 
 

A fantastic effort from Birch Class cross country runners this 

Wednesday at Veryan Sports Club. A distance of 800 metres 

was covered by our gallant athletes, who all ran with determi-

nation and enthusiasm.  A special mention to Poppie for an out-

standing Silver medal second place in year 4 girls race. Close 

behind were superb finishes by Isabelle and Amelia. 

The boys were equally impressive. Well done to Mikey, Reuben 

and Henry. 

 

Oak Class Sailing 
 

The first of 6 sessions of sailing commenced at Percuil sailing 

club last Friday. Half of Oak class began learning basic sailing 

manoeuvres including paddling, using a rudder and a sail. All had 

fun, despite the awful weather and look forward to progressing 

over the next few weeks. 

Calling all Y6 parents! 
 

It is time to put together the 

Leaver's Yearbook to celebrate 

all the successes the children 

in Oak class have had since 

starting way back in 2012.  If 

you have any photos of the chil-

dren in digital format which 

might be suitable to include, 

please can you email them to 

the school office at secre-

tary@probusschool.org.uk 

before Friday 21st June. 

Ofsted News  
 

We are delighted to be sending 

home today our most recent Of-

sted Report. We are really pleased 

that the team of inspectors recog-

nised the range of learning experi-

ences offered to all our children 

and the progress, and high stand-

ards achieved here at Probus in 

every phase! 
 

Thank you to those parents who 

took the time to come in and say 

such wonderfully positive things on 

our behalf! 

Plastic Waste  
 

Please can all children bring in 

one piece of clean plastic 

waste to use in art activities 

which will take place through-

out the school.  

 

Thank you for your support 

from the School Council  

London Residential  
 

This week Oak’s residential visit to London was a huge success! The 

Natural History Museum, Tower of London and Harry Potter World 

were just some of exciting places the children  visited. 

They even got to meet our MP Sarah Newton at the 

Houses of Parliament and asked her some very inter-

esting and challenging questions. Great job everyone! 

Class Celebrations 

Acorns:  Thomas, Nellie  

Willow:  Ella, Archie L 

Beech:  Zac, Rose  

Rowan:  Josh, Rebecca  

Birch:  Patrick, Mikey  

Maple:  Whole class (attendance is 
not required by parents) 

Oak:   Mara, Tom  

Writer of the Week 

Acorns -  Holly  

Willow -  Sophie  

Beech - Tabby  

Rowan -  Jack  

Birch - Brooke  

Maple -  Oscar C-H 

Oak -   London Residential  

Mathematician of the Week 
 

Acorns –  Albie  
 

Willow - Oliver   

Beech -   Megan  
 

Rowan  - Riley  
 

Birch -  Ellie  
 

Maple - Rheanna  
 

Oak – London Residential  

Reader of the Week 
 

Acorns -  Darci  
 

Willow -  Dylan  
 

Beech - Harvey  
 

Rowan- Kaiden  
 

Birch -  Amelia  
 

Maple - Archie  
 

Oak -  London Residential  

Weekly Attendance  
 

Congratulations to Willow Class 

with 98.7% attendance ! 

http://www.probusschool.org.uk


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Sunday 7 
th 

 

July 2019, 1.5k or 3k run 

 

Registration from 8:30am, run starts at 10am Entry includes a me dal 
 and goody bag 

 

A dvance booking £ 6 
 per person 

 on the day £7 
 per person 

 

For de- laura@merlinmscentre.org.uk 

 

or call 

01726 885530 

 



 



 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Soccer Aid for Unicef 2019 is just around the corner and we're really excited to be getting involved this year with our very 

own Playground Challenge! This is a great opportunity to get the whole school together, and for our pupils to learn about and 

raise money for children around the world whose lives have been disrupted by disease, hunger and poverty. 

What are we doing? 

To raise money, we will be... 

Coming to school on Friday 2f June in Football kit or PE kit and bringing a football if you have one . Every child will have 

the opportunity to take part in 'keepy uppys' or a dribble/ shooting challenge during the day. 

 

How can you help? 

Please send your child to school with £1 to donate to Soccer Aid. 
Every £1 our school raises for Soccer Aid for Unicef until 23 July 2019 will be doubled by the UK government — up to 

£3m, making double the difference to children's lives. 

 

Why are we doing it? 
Childhood should be one endless playtime. The money we raise can help provide life-saving food and vaccines, life changing 

education and protection from violence so that more children are able simply to be children. Just £20 could provide anti-

biotics to fully treat 50 children suffering from pneumonia, and if our school raises £172 this could provide a nursery-in-a

-box full of toys, games and books to help children learn through play. 

We really appreciate your support and hope that you will join us to play, fundraise and change children's lives. 

Please do get in touch if you have any questions at all, and to find out more about Soccer Aid for Unicef, visit soc-

ceraid.org.uk. 

Thank you so much, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. Flack 

PE Lead 



 


